
How Much is Enough?

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION
for the upcoming Social Research and Planning Council research

How Much is Enough?
Impact of Low Incomes on Families and Communities 
in Huron and Perth Counties

Rural 2 Rural Pre-Conference
Blyth Festival Lower Hall & Art Gallery
423 Queen Street, Blyth
Tuesday October 16, 1 pm to 4 pm

Half of the families in Perth and Huron Counties are living on less than a living wage. 
The Social Research and Planning Council is researching the impact of low incomes on families and 
communities across Huron and Perth Counties.

There is no cost for this consultation. The SRPC would like your input on the development of this 
research

PLEASE RSVP to srpc@perthhuron.unitedway.ca
Or Call 519-271-7730

The Rural Talks to Rural 2018 Conference is from 
October 17-19. Register for the R2R conference at: 
www.ruralcreativity.org/r2r-conference


